We are living in a time where our rights are being taken one by one. My family has enjoyed boating together on the Willamette for
many years. We spend many days together during the Pandemic boating, surfing and wakeboarding on the Willamette. I'm opposed

to this bill. Lets see the research of the impact of a few (or even a few hundred) boats vs. natural erosion, one day of high water will
have more impact than a summer of families enjoying there time out on the river.



